
 

Medicine Hat Community Preschool 

337 Division Avenue N.E. 

Medicine Hat, Alberta, T1A 5X9 

October 16, 2013 

Strike Energy Services Inc 

1300, 505 – 3rd Street SW 

Calgary, Alberta  

Canada T2P 3E6 

 

 

Dear Strike Energy Services Inc, 

 

Thank you so much for your generous donation of 40 child and youth size hats to Medicine Hat 

Community Preschool.    

As a nonprofit organization, we value each and every donation we receive.   Any special item that we 

aspire to provide our childcare center has to be carefully evaluated and the funds have to be raised.  

Your generosity has provided an additional safety precaution for field trips and leaving the building.  

Supervising and keeping track of children is more effective when they are dressed similarly.  These 

hats will be utilized weekly if not on a daily basis.  Thank you for your donation, it is always inspiring 

when Alberta businesses can help out facilities like ours.   

We appreciate and will enjoy these hats for many years.  If you would like more information on our 

program or how else you can make a difference for the children and families attending our center, 

contact Rosetta Sanders 403-952-5862 or email mhcpa@live.ca, or see our website at 

www.medicinehatcommunitypreschool.com.   

 

Thank you,  

 

Sincerely, 

The Children and Staff  

Medicine Hat Community Preschool  
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